Form 7 and 8 Sports Day
Friday 25% June 2021
Dear Parents,

Sports Day for Forms 7 and 8 is fast approaching and we would like to confirm the
arrangements for the day. If your child is in F7, please can they come to school
wearing their white PE shirt, blue shorts, tracksuit top and trainers. A change of
clothes is not needed. If your child is in F8, please can they come to school as
normal, wearing their red PE shirt, blue shorts, blue PE jumper and trainers. Please
can parents ensure that all children have a sun hat in school and that they have sun
cream applied in the morning before they arrive for registration. We will reapply
before lunch.

11:30am: Family lunch on the Front Lawn.

Please bring a packed lunch for you and your child to share together on the front
lawn (by the terrace). All family members are welcome to come along for the day. All
attendees are asked to adhere to social distancing guidelines.

12.30pm: Form 7 and 8 children assemble with their class teachers and they will
return to the classroom to prepare for the afternoon. At this stage, please start
making your way to the sports field (across the road from the school) for the sporting
events.

1pm-3.00pm (approx): The children will stay with their class teachers and partake in
each activity. Please follow your child around the events to encourage and support
them.

After the events have finished, all of the children will assemble at the finish line and
there will be a presentation of rosettes, Best Sportsmanship Award for a child from
each class, and the House Cup for the winning houses.

Once this has finished the children will be taken back to the classroom by their
teacher. Please collect your child and their belongings from their classroom before

leaving the school.

Unfortunately, the weather is not looking good on Friday. Should it be a wash out,
Sports Day will be rescheduled for Friday the 2" July 2021. We will let you know of
any changes closer to the time.

Kind Regards,

Form 7 and 8 Teachers.






